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In-person voting is too difficult for too many citizens! Especially the elderly and the 

disabled but also those with children, family caretakers, shift workers, persons who 

are sick, injured or in hospitals and other medical facilities. Standing and waiting in 

lines takes up too much time in our modern lives. Please this would mean increases 

in costs in obtaining locations, equipment, operational costs and trained personnel.it 

would prohibit those people who are traveling , whether for business or pleasure, and 

those in the military. 


